
   
PSHE 

In PSHE this half term we will 

be focusing on healthy 

lifestyles. The children will 

find out how to stay healthy 

through exercise and a 

healthy diet.  

Topic  

In Topic this term we are learning about 

David Attenborough and Mary Anning. 

The children will find out about these 

historic characters. They will then find 

out the similarities and differences 

between these people.   

 

 

Music 

Our topic in Music this term is called 

“Sounds Interesting”. In this unit, the 

children explore how sounds can be made 

and changed. They identify differences 

between sounds (for example, difference 

in pitch or volume). They use and choose 

sounds to make their own piece of music 

and create graphic notation to represent 

sounds and when they should be played. 

 

English  

During this half term we will be writing a fantasy 

tale based on “The Papaya that Spoke”. We will 

also be producing some non-fiction writing that 

fits in with either Science or Topic.  

We will be continuing to learn different aspects 

of grammar with a particular focus on 

punctuation.  

Applying phonics knowledge to writing will be 

threaded throughout.  

PE 

The children will be using bats and 

balls.  

Gymnastics – travelling and balance.  

 

Science  

  

This half term we hope to continue our work 

on plants. If possible the children will have 

chance to grow some seeds. They will learn 

about the basic structure of flowing plants.  We 

will carry out investigations to answer 

questions about plants.  

 

We will also be monitoring the weather and 

making a daily weather record.  

Maths 

This half term we are focusing on Shape and Fractions. We 
will also consolidate skills in addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and division.  

 

 

 

RE 

Our key question this half term is 

“Why do Christians pray to God and 

worship him”. We will be finding out 

about the importance of prayer and 

worship to Christians.  

  

 

Art / Design and Technology 

In Art and Design this term the 

children will use colour, pattern, 

texture, line, form, space and 

shape. This can be linked to our topic 

of hot and cold places if appropriate.  
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Computing  

This half term the children will be focusing on 

e-safety. The children will have chance to log 

on to google classroom in school.  

 


